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Class 

April has been an exciting month for Green Class, full of adventure and new learning experiences! 

Pupils wrapped up their final Forest School session with enthusiasm, mastering the art of fire-building and 

cooking a variety of delicious treats over the flames. Their adventurous spirit continued with the Go Wild 

climbing activities, where they tackled rope climbing and even enjoyed a small zipwire! 

In Maths, they’ve been sharpening their number skills, focusing on measurement by exploring lengths and 

dimensions in the classroom. Meanwhile, in history, they concluded their fascinating topic on Romans in 

Britain with a celebratory banquet and the creation of clay forts—bringing history to life in a hands-on way! 

April wouldn’t be complete without Easter celebrations, and the children thoroughly enjoyed a range of 

festive activities, including a special visit from the Easter Bunny. 

As we step into the summer term, pupils are diving into their new topic: Heroes! They are already developing 

their creative writing skills by exploring news articles and how to craft engaging reports. In RE, they’ve been 

learning about Buddhism, discussing important symbols and reflecting on meaningful aspects of their own 

lives. 

With warmer weather finally here, everyone is looking forward to a fun-filled term ahead! 

 


